
CCS would like to thank all parents, teachers, and staff for their proactive diligence in mitigating the
spread of Covid-19 and other seasonal illnesses. Our school protocols are outlined at the "FORMS" tab.
CCS complies  with  the  Michigan  Department  of  Health  and  Human  Services  Order  under  MCL
333.2253 (Click Here) and will notify CCS families suspected to have been a "Close Contact" with a
"School Associated Case" as stressed in that order). 

To  date,  no  such  notifications  have  occurred  or  been  suspected  on  campus  due  to  the  proactive
diligence of CCS parents, teachers and staff. Please continue to be vigilant in all mitigation protocols
while that order is in place.

http://2beginwith.blogspot.com/2020/10/exact-text-of-emergency-order-under-mcl.html

